



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 15th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Clubs will commence on a weekly basis from Monday 8th January 2024 to Friday 9^h February 2024

Gymnastics Year 5 & 6 (Monday)
Gymnastics Year 1 & 2 (Wednesday)
Gymnastics Year 3 & 4 (Friday)

The football club is a yearly commitment. The team is currently full and training for fixtures however if you wish your child to be put on a reserve list, please let the office know.

Clubs can only be booked via Arbor from 12pm on Saturday 16th December 2023. Please log onto the Parent Portal or Arbor App and click on the field marked 'Clubs'.

If your booking is accepted on Arbor, your child will have a place.

If your child had a place in multi-sports during term 2, unfortunately they will not be able to book Gymnastics for term 3.

Clubs will be on a first come first served basis (maximum of 20 children). **YOU MUST ONLY BOOK 1 CLUB PER CHILD**. If you have successfully booked your child onto a club then they will not be able to book for the following term (within that school year). This will then give those children who were unsuccessful an opportunity to join a club. There will no longer be a reserve list.

Bookings for clubs will close on Tuesday 2nd January 2024.

Kind regards,

School Office

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



